Hi Jane,  I’ve attached a single pdf below that includes the three drawings that show information that the Planning Board did not see originally.  Those documents are:

1) An updated site plan (1 page) showing updated Farmstand & Farmstand parking location, as well as the updated fencing and screening plan along the Southern property bound.  All other aspects of the site plan remain unchanged from what the Planning Board saw previously.

2) A septic and drainage site plan (1 page) from Horsley Witten Group civil engineers.  I include this drawing because it was not completed in time to be part of our original presentation to the Planning Board last December.

3) Formal plans (4 pages) for the proposed barn from The Barnyard.   Our original application to the Planning Board included photos of this barn design, but we did not have formal drawings in hand at that time.  There is no change in barn design from what we originally proposed, it’s just that we have more complete drawings to share.

As you’ll see, what was approved by the MVC is essentially the same as what we presented originally to the Planning Board last December.  Beyond the drawings we submitted, the MVC requested no design changes during their process, in fact speaking very highly of the plans and the design.  That said, we will be happy to review this more fully when we meet on Monday.  In the meanwhile, please feel free to let me know if any other information would be helpful.
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